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You may have heard about the Buffalo Bills' situation on the TV news or read about it in the

newspaper. I've started an on-line petition to allow my constituents a chance to show their

support for keeping the Buffalo Bills in Western New York.

I invite my constituents to join me in sending a message to NFL Commissioner Tagliabue

that we don’t want to lose the Bills, and we don’t want the NFL to set rules and regulations

that are going to make it impossible for the Bills franchise to stay in business."

Click here to register your support for the Bills !
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